Bob Ferguson

ATTORNEY GENERAL OF WASHINGTON

Utilities and Transportation Division
1400 S Evergreen Park Drive SW « PO Box 40128 « Olympia WA 98504-0128 « (360) 664-1183

October 17, 2017

Marcus Perkins
Emerald City Party Bus
20115 32" Ave. S
Seattle, WA 98198

RE: Notice of Intent to Send to Collections, Penalty Assessment No. TE-160822
Dear Mr. Perkins:

As you are aware, on September 12, 2016, the Washington Utilities and Transportation
Commission issued Order 01, Complaint Seeking to Impose Penalties, against Emerald City
Party Bus for violations of RCW 81.70.220, transporting passengers without the necessary
permit. On October 10, 2016, the Commission issued Order 02 imposing a $20,000 penalty, and
suspending $16,000 on the condition of future compliance. The Commission issued Order 03,
dated December 7, 2016, granting Emerald City Party Bus’s request for a payment arrangement.
The Commission has not received a payment since May 15, 2017. The Commission sent
Emerald City Party Bus a Final Notice, dated August 23, 2017, indicating that the balance of
$3,000 was due.

The Commission has not received the $3,000 payment due and owing.

This is to notify you that the Commission intends to forward your outstanding debt to a
collection agency for collection. You likely will incur additional expenses and fees, including
costs of collection, attorney’s fees, and interest. These expenses and fees will be added to your
outstanding $3,000 balance.

If you have any questions about this letter or about the company’s obligations under Commission
rules, you may contact Kim Anderson at (360) 664-1153.

Very truly yours,

Mail payment to:
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W,
P.O. Box 47250
Olympia, WA 98504
Make online payment at:
. payments.utc.wa.gov




